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A NEW Camp Experience

We are NOT holding in-person camps this summer.

We know camp is a cherished tradition for thousands of Girl Scouts each
summer. It’s hard to think that after over 70 years of in-person camps
we won’t be able to do them this summer. Our first priority is always
girls’ safety, and this decision is made with that in mind.

So what WILL we do?

Like many of you our hearts are broken, but we do have
lots fun ideas for things to do this summer. We will offer
girls, families and troops new and innovative ways to
participate in summer camp programming.

A Note to Our Campers:

We will miss you so much at camp this summer!
While you are away we’ll work on projects like
building more tent platforms and growing

grass in the playfield, so that camp is ready

for you when we can welcome you back in
person.

In the meantime, we hope you’ll join our
camp staff for fun virtual activities this
summer. Some of your favorite camp
staff will be helping with program this
summer, including:

{1 Camp Directors Polar Bear, Firefly,
Napa, Story and Buttercup

! Camp Cook Lemonade

{ Camp Counselors Critter, Jump
Off Joe, and so many more!

We hope we’ll “see” you at
camp this summer!



